
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

AUGUST 17, 2020 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on August 17, 2020 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/ 

Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, 

Maintenance Supervisor Lester Robinson, Fire Chief Brett Thompson, and Tammy Andrews with the Clay 

Times Journal.  

  

 Items discussed included a request from Central High School to use city bleachers (city would need to 

help with delivery and pickup of bleachers) and the City of Ashland Transportation Plan. 

 

 Council Member Cantrell advised Youth Sports has decided not to have a soccer season, and basketball 

season may also be cancelled depending on participation from other Youth Sports Programs.  

 

 Mayor Fetner reminded everyone that election day is August 25, 2020 at the Wynn Building. Mayor 

Fetner also informed everyone of a CDBG Pre Bid conference call meeting to be held on September 3, 2020 at 

10:00 A.M. at City Hall and a bid opening for CDBG to be held September 10, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. at City Hall.  

 

 Maintenance Supervisor Robinson discussed regular meeting agenda items including Resolutions 

connected to the CDBG Project.  

 

 Mayor Fetner and Council Members discussed Mr. David Davis’ request to host a revival at the City 

Park. Everyone agreed that, if Mr. Davis will practice social distancing and CDC recommendations, the event 

could take place.  

 

 Chief Stanford explained the resignation of Officer Dustin McGraw to join the Alabama State Troopers.  

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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